
Audit of accounts year ended 31 March 2016

Notice is given that the Audit of the Accounts of the London Borough of Hounslow for the year ended 31

March 2016 has been completed.

Copies of the Statement of Accounts and the Auditors’ reports can be obtained on the London Borough of

Hounslow website:

https://www.hounslow.gov.uk/downloads/download/33/statement_of_accounts

Copies can also be obtained at a cost of £10 from the Chief Financial Officer, London Borough of Hounslow,

Hounslow House, 7 Bath Road, Hounslow, London, TW3 3EB.

In addition, any Local Government Elector for the London Borough of Hounslow cam make an appointment to

inspect the Statement of Accounts between 10am and 4pm on weekdays other than bank holidays, without

payment, by contacting Clive Palfreyman on 020 8583 6682.

N Bolger

Chief Executive

Hounslow House
7 Bath Road
Hounslow
TW3 3EB

31 July 2019


